
Please re-elect Franca Giacomelli as your faculty 
representative on Humber’s Board of Governors

I have just completed my first term as the faculty representative 
on the Board and I am asking for your vote for a second term. 

I am a community-minded member of faculty in The Business 
School and a very active member of the Humber community. 
During my 32 years at Humber I have served on numerous 
College committees including: the Presidential Selection 
Committee; Academic Council Executive for eleven years (four 
of those years as Chair); currently in my fifth year as Co-chair of 
Scholarships and Awards Committee; eighth year as a member 
of Tragic Events Support Network; and I was Chief Returning 
Officer for the Board of Governors for 6 years before my election. 
I have also worked with local and non-profit organizations in my 
community including school councils (Chair of Parent Council 
for two schools), various kids’ sports organizations, and as a 
fundraiser for The Weekend to End Women’s Cancers. 

The past three years have been very good to Humber and I am 
grateful to have been part of such a hard-working, caring, and 
effective Board. I have kept open lines of communication with 
the union local and Academic Council, and I have contributed 
an “Up at the Board” article for every issue of Newsbreak since 
joining the Board. Being among the first to complete the Good 
Governance Certificate from Colleges Ontario is a testament 
to my commitment to my role. I am asking you to give me the 
privilege of representing you at the Board for another term. If re-
elected, I am prepared to hit the ground running. 

Vote Franca Giacomelli on June 5 and 6.

VOTE FOR A MULTI-DISCIPLINARY VISION OF CHANGE 

AND FAIRNESS

A Professor and Coordinator of Clinical Research and Regulatory 
Affairs programs at the School of Health Sciences

It would be a great honour for me, Urszula Kosecka, to represent 
all Humber faculties at the Board of Governors. Being one the 
professors for 13 years, I truly understand how much dedication, 
determination, self-discipline and boundless energy is required 
of great leadership. We act as leaders for the betterment of all 
Humber professional programs and most importantly the future 
careers of our students.

I want to represent your voices of leadership, fairly, 

effectively and persuasively. 

Several years of high-quality program leadership, industry 
experience, multiple voluntary engagements on several boards 
and institutional research allows me to contribute to the Humber 
Board of Governors with a multi-disciplinary vision. 

Setting up a new process for gathering faculty opinions will be 
my priority - A fair representation truly means expressing 

different voices. 

VOTE FOR A MULTI-DISCIPLINARY VISION OF CHANGE 

AND FAIRNESS

Faculty Representative Candidates 
for Board of Governors

Franca Giacomelli Urszula Kosecka

Polling Stations Schedule

Date Location Time

Wednesday, June 5th, 2013 North – Lecture Theatre Concourse
Lakeshore – L Building Atrium

9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.

Thursday, June 6th, 2013 North Only – Lecture Theatre Concourse 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.


